From: Molly Schuman

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Baldwin/Mifflin
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 7:47:24 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Hello. As the parent of a Lapham/Marquette student, I would love some improvement with the intersection of
Baldwin and Mifflin. Many students use the bike blvd to get to tje neighborhood school and many parents (myself
included) have hesitstion on sending our kids to school via bike because of this intersection. Please consider a 4
way stop or a flashing light crossing like the one at Blair and Mifflin. Best, Molly Schuman
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